
PUBLIC NOTICE
 

The Greater Metropolitan Area Housing Authority of Rock Island County is 
accepting applications from developers with twenty-five or fewer affordable units 
in Rock Island County interested in participating in the Section 8 Project-Based 
Voucher Program. Approximately 24 newly constructed units will receive 
vouchers under this solicitation for proposals. Only applications submitted in 
response to this advertisement will be accepted. Applications will be received 
until June 6, 2022. Copies of the project-based voucher selection policy and 
owner’s application requirements may be obtained from the Greater Metropolitan 
Area Housing Authority of Rock Island County at 621 17th Avenue, East Moline, 
IL 61244. For more information call (309) 755-4527.


